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The state is losing businesses at a high rate. We won't get them back. Bills like 

HB2957 A are part of the reason. The reason the revenue forecast dropped 

drastically just since the first of the year indicates just how much your anti-business 

laws are hurting Oregon's economy. Stop biting the hand that feeds you. 


